
STATE OF NEW MEXICO 

ENERGY AND MINERALS DEPARTMENT 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE * 
TONEY ANAYA 1 ooo Rio BRAZOS ROAD 

GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO B7410 
(505)334-6178 

March 5, 1986 

Mr. J e f f Taylor 
O i l Conservation D i v i s i o n 
P.O. Box 20 8 8 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2088 

Re: Gipson O i l Corp. 
John Bergin #2 F-21-29N-11W 

Dear J e f f : 

I l o cated the referenced w e l l on 3-4-86. I t was d r i l l e d 
t o a depth of 660' i n 1925 and does not appear t o be cased. 
I t l i e s on a commercial l o t w i t h i n the Bloomfield C i t y L i m i t s , 
i n an area which i s being r a p i d l y developed. I t i s only 
about 80' from U.S. 64. 

In order t o prevent waste, p r o t e c t f r e s h water and e l i m i n a t e 
a p o t e n t i a l hazard, please docket a case c a l l i n g f o r Gipson 
O i l Co., and a l l other i n t e r e s t e d p a r t i e s t o appear and show 
cause why the John Bergin #2, located 2440' from the North-
l i n e and 1520' from the West l i n e of Section 21, Township 
29 North, Range 11 West, should not be plugged and abandoned 
i n accordance w i t h a D i v i s i o n approved plugging program. 

I f p o s s i b l e , I would l i k e t o get t h i s on the same docket 
as the Suntex and Alana cases. 

Yours t r u l y , 

Charles Gholson 
O i l & Gas Inspector 

CG/dj 

xc : Well F i l e 
Richard L. Stamets 
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